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Good news for July

THE Link Committee has good news to share!

Following discussions with the Nachingwea Link Committee and our last
Committee meeting, we have arranged financial support for the following
three projects:

1. The first tranche of funding for the preparation of the building,
provision of shelving and furniture and the stocking with books and
computers for the Second Generation Library for Nambambo Secondary
School, Nachingwea.

2. Neo-natal equipment for Nachingwea Maternity Hospital.

3. School uniforms and shoes for needy children in the classes for
students with Special Needs.

40th Anniversary Celebration

Plans for the 40th Anniversary Link Celebrations are progressing. More
details will be given in the August Messenger and on the Link’s pages on the
St Andrew’s Church website including booking arrangements for the lunch to
be held on Bank Holiday Monday, 30 August.

A note for your diary is the Celebration Service at St Andrew’s Church on
Sunday 19 September.

We look forward to seeing you. Trish Maude



